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I believe that IN PERSON VOTING be put back in for the state of Oregon voters. It is 

the better option for less chance of false voting. It is also a known fact there is less of 

a chance on tampering with the ballots with IN PERSON VOTING. I know for fact that 

back when in person voting was the way, the ballots were treated like someone 

would treat evidence and the chain of possession was tight.  

It’s time to bring IN PERSON VOTING back to Oregon So the votes from the citizens 

of oregon can truly be counted.  


